
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

(For May 31-June 3: please read “Liturgy”) 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

  

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Pentecost Sunday                                                                                           15 May 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“If you love me, you will keep my commandments.” 

First Reading:  Acts 2.1-11 

“All of them were filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak in other languages.” 

Responsorial Psalm. 
Lord, send forth your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth. 

Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 12.3b-7, 12-13 

“In the one Spirit we were all baptized into one body.” 

Gospel:  John 20.19-23 

“As the Father has sent me, so I send you. Receive the Holy Spirit” 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Vicky Dziekan; Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran, Maureen Prashad & Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased. Helen MacDonald 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart  
Save this date!  Friday, June 3rd, 2016 

 

To mark this special occasion we will begin the evening 
with a rosary procession at 5:30pm to bless all the cars in 
the parking lot. Immediately following the procession, we 
will have Mass in the Church at 6pm with a BBQ to follow.   

 

The Parish will provide the protein and the beverages, but 
the side dishes and desserts will be pot luck style.  
 

We will also have music and various celebrations into the 
evening. 
Donations for the event can be received at the collection 
during 6pm Mass.  
-5:30 pm –Procession and Car blessings 
-6 pm Mass 
-7 pm BBQ and festivities. 

Weekday Mass 
 

There will be no weekday Mass from Tues, May 31 to 
Thurs, June 2 as priests from our Diocese will be having 
their Annual Priests Retreat. Mass at St Andrew’s 
Cathedral will be as usual: 8am & 12:10pm.  
 

Mass on Friday, June 3rd will be at 6:00pm only.  

Mass celebration by Bishop Gary Gordon  

Saturday, May 21at 5:00 pm. 
 

Join us, together with Bishop Gary to welcome our 
candidates, Adriel Acosta, Jooeun Ahn, Aydan Blashko, 
Wilhem Blashko, Eunbin Choe, Subin Choe, James Coe, 
Lucy DeSouza, Francisco Herrera Duran, Ricardo 
Herrera Duran, Seoyeon Jun, Seoyul Jun, Eun Jung Kim, 
Jeongmi Kim, Labin Kim, Lois Mandocdoc, Jiwon Park, 
Jisung Park, Jong Dae Park, Sungjin Park, Nicole 
Pettipas, Ari Song, Adam Stawicki, Daniel Stawicki, 
Dhavid Tolosa, Diana Tolosa, Soona Yang and Karol 
Zuno, who will all be receiving the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and Holy Communion.  
As they enter their final week of preparation, please keep 
them in your prayers. 
Refreshments and cake will be served after Mass, all are 
invited. Thank you. 

Joy of Love 
 

Come and See! 
Pope Francis’ new letter on the “Joy of Love” is profound 
and life giving. Mr. Glen Palahicky, Director of Religious 
Education, will animate reflection on this letter at  
St. Joseph the Worker on Wed, June 8  7:00pm-8:30pm. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 
LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Monday 16 May Exercise with Beryl 
Led by the Spirit Prayer meeting 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pm—1:45pm 
7:15pm 

Tuesday 17 May Craft Group Parish Hall 1:00pm 

Wednesday 18 May Knights of Columbus General meeting Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Thursday 19 May Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am 

Friday 20 May Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Saturday 21 May Youth Group Parish Hall 6:00pm 



 

 

St Patrick’s Church 
 

June 10 at 7:30pm at St Pat’s enjoy the live multimedia 
drama presentation of Faustina: Messenger of Divine 
Mercy. Admission is $10. Suitable for ages 13yrs & up. 
Info? Call St Patrick’s @ 250-592 7391. Thank you. 

2016 SH’s Christian Charity  Bazaar & Raffle 
 

Our Christian Charities will hold its Annual Bazaar and 
Raffle on Saturday, November 5, 2016. 
This bazaar is our major fund raiser for the many charities 
our parish supports. We are very grateful for your 
contributions in the past and will appreciate your help 
again this year. Larger cash prizes attract more ticket 
buyers, so again this year we are asking for cash 
donations of $25 or more. These donations will be 
combined to make larger cash prizes. 
Please make cheques payable to “Sacred Heart Church” 
and note in the memo line that it is for the “Raffle”. 
Income tax receipts will be issued.  We look forward to 
your support! If you have any questions, please contact: 
Walt Ryan: 250-658-5044, Georgina Short: 250-727-2615 
or Susan Nawrocki: 778-433-0199. Thank you. 

Parenting Seminar 

"Parenting for Character in Today's World"  
 

Presented by Dr A Mullins, Associate Adjunct Professor 
at the University of Notre Dame (Sydney, Aust) & author 
of Parenting for Character: Equipping Your Child for Life. 
 

Date: Wed, May 25, 2016 
Time: Registration 7pm. Presentation begins at 7:30pm. 
Venue: Seghers Hall (St. Andrew's Cathedral). 
Cost: Suggested donation of $10 per person at the door 
Please contact Ulrika Drevniok at 250-743-8444 or 
ulrika.drevniok@gmail.com for more details. 
—————————————————————————- 

2016 Diocesan Family Conference 
 

Please save Aug 12-14 on your calendar for a wonderful 
opportunity to join other Catholic families from around the 
island and spend precious time with your family on the 
shores of Nanoose Bay at the 4th Annual Diocesan 
Family Conference.  
We will also be treated to a wonderful keynote speaker, 
the holy, dynamic Fr Clair Watrin, founding Chaplain of 
CCO (Catholic Christian Outreach) Bishop Gary will join 
us too as we pray, play and deepen our family 
relationships.  
To register or learn more, please visit www.rcdvictoria.org 
—————————————————————————- 

Bible Camp Applications 
 

St Andrew’s summer camp will take place July 18 to 22 at 
St Andrew's High school. Camp runs from 9:00am to 
4:00pm each day with an extra hour of care before and 
after at no extra charge. We provide T-shirts, snacks and 

plenty of opportunity for activity. We will have two field 
trips and will be taking Wilson transportation to transport 
the children. Camp is faith based and open to children 
ages 4 to 12. Cost is $50.00/child. To register, please call 
250-388-5571 or standrewscathedral@gmail.com. 
—————————————————————————- 

Mary Walsh Bursary 
 

Bursary application forms are available in the church 
foyer. Four bursaries of $300 each will be awarded for 
high school, post secondary and/or upgrade of current 
skills. Deadline for submission: 1:00pm on Fri, May 27. 

Youth Group 
 

Are you graduating this year?  
You and your family and friends are invited to a 
graduation dinner and party on June 4, 2016 at 6pm.  
The CWL and Youth Group are throwing a party.  
For details, please contact Sandy B at 250-881 0140. 
—————————————————————————- 

Car Wash & Bottle Drive   
 

St Andrew’s High School on Sat, June 4 from 10:00am to 
2:00pm at St Andrew’s High School.  
All proceeds go towards the After Grad Celebration. 

Parish Pastoral Council 
 

We thank Richard Pardo-Figueroa who served on Parish 
Council for the past 3 years. We would like to 
congratulate Angela Spencer, Richard Byeon and with 
Hilda Rosales, who will serve for the next 3 years, and 
joined by Michelle Ricard who will be completing the 
remainder of a two year term of a vacated position on the 
same council. 

Congratulations! 
We also like to thank everyone, especially those who 
participated in the election process and those who agreed 
to have their names submitted for the Parish Pastoral 
Council Elections. 
 

Thank you to all who attended our Parish AGM meeting 
on May 12, our PPC members and Heads of Ministries for 
all their work and reports. 

Thank you! 
DONATIONS 

7th & 8th May 2016 

Envelopes/Loose $3,190.60 

PAD    $   721.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,262.35 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


